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Zoom Committee Call - 6th April 2020 – 8pm
[Zoom committee call was adopted due to Covid 19.]
Present: 

Committee Reps

Kirsti Leask (chair), Claire Morris, Chloe Howarth, Charlotte Slater, Beth Mouat, Kayti Jeromson, Leah Henry, Kelsea Blades, Linda Thomson

1. Online courses available to players

Kirsti stated that Netball Scotland was keen for our websites/online presence was still ongoing during this time. Netball Scotland are providing coaching/umpiring webinars etc. for players to access. Claire has taken part in one of the coaching webinars and fed back that it was useful. Beth will post a reminder on the Facebook page for the umpiring webinar on Wednesday 8th April.

2. Online training/tips/ideas

Kirsti asked for all committee members to keep an eye out for any netball related fitness ideas etc. to put on our website to keep it active during this time. 

3. Discuss Netball Scotland document -  Covid 19 plans

By following the document which has been drawn up by Netball Scotland, the committee needed to decide how we finish this current league. As it stands, 68% of games have been played in the first division, 70% played in the second division and 67% played in the third division. Kayti commented that it would take about 6 weeks to finish the current league. The committee discussed the different options and completing the current league when we can was looked on as a favourable and fair option. Kirsti will discuss this with Netball Scotland to see if this is a viable option. 

4. Any other business

League fees - Kelsea raised the issue of league fees. It was discussed whether or not we should refund fees or roll them over to continuing the league later this year. Kelsea will draft a message to put to Team Reps to ask what each team would like to do individually. 

Ireland trip - all money has been refunded so far. Individual players will have to keep an eye on Ryanair website nearer the time to get their flight money refunded. 

EOSD - when this has all passed, it might be an idea to have some form of celebration nearer Christmas. This will be discussed when we start playing again. 

Next meeting date - We will aim to meet at the end of May and decide when the AGM will take place (and if it needs to be on Zoom). 

